Conquista De Mexico Conquest Of Mexico
Pasos Y Me
Yeah, reviewing a book conquista de mexico conquest of mexico pasos y me could
build up your close connections listings. This is just one of the solutions for
you to be successful. As understood, finishing does not recommend that you have
wonderful points.
Comprehending as competently as promise even more than further will pay for
each success. adjacent to, the pronouncement as with ease as keenness of this
conquista de mexico conquest of mexico pasos y me can be taken as skillfully as
picked to act.

Mexico, and the Life of the Conqueror Hernando Cortes William Hickling Prescott
1900
The Works of William H. Prescott William Hickling Prescott 1904
Revival: History of the Conquest of Mexico (1886) William H Prescott 2018-04-20
A dramatic account of the conquest of Mexico, from first contact with the Aztec
civilisation through to Cortes' expulsion and subsequent career. The book is
not only interesting for the historic content withe relevance to Latin America
to this day, but also as a notable example of historical scholarship and of
English literature in general.
History of the Conquest of México William Hickling Prescott 1844
Conquista de Mexico/ Conquest of Mexico Federico Navarrete 2008-08-01
Malintzin's Choices Camilla Townsend 2006-09-01 Malintzin was the indigenous
woman who translated for Hernando Cortés in his dealings with the Aztec emperor
Moctezuma in the days of 1519 to 1521. "Malintzin," at least, was what the
Indians called her. The Spanish called her doña Marina, and she has become
known to posterity as La Malinche. As Malinche, she has long been regarded as a
traitor to her people, a dangerously sexy, scheming woman who gave Cortés
whatever he wanted out of her own self-interest. The life of the real woman,
however, was much more complicated. She was sold into slavery as a child, and
eventually given away to the Spanish as a concubine and cook. If she managed to
make something more out of her life--and she did--it is difficult to say at
what point she did wrong. In getting to know the trials and intricacies with
which Malintzin's life was laced, we gain new respect for her steely courage,
as well as for the bravery and quick thinking demonstrated by many other Native
Americans in the earliest period of contact with Europeans. In this study of
Malintzin's life, Camilla Townsend rejects all the previous myths and tries to
conquista-de-mexico-conquest-of-mexico-pasos-y-me

1/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 1, 2022 by guest

restore dignity to the profoundly human men and women who lived and died in
those days. Drawing on Spanish and Aztec language sources, she breathes new
life into an old tale, and offers insights into the major issues of conquest
and colonization, including technology and violence, resistance and
accommodation, gender and power. "Beautifully written, deeply researched, and
with an innovative focus, Malintzin's Choices will become a classic. Townsend
deftly walks the fine line between historical documentation and informed
speculation to rewrite the history of the conquest of Mexico. Weaving
indigenous and Spanish sources the author not only provides contextual depth to
understanding Malintzin's critical role as translator and cultural interpreter
for Cortes, but in the process she illuminates the broader panorama of choices
experienced by both indigenous and Spanish participants. This work not only
provides revisionst grist for experts, but will become a required and a popular
reading for undergraduates, whether in colonial surveys or in specialty
courses."--Ann Twinam, professor of history, University of Texas, Austin "In
this beautifully written and engrossing story of a controversial figure in
Mexican history, Camilla Townsend does a wonderful job unraveling the multiple
myths about Malintzin (Marina, Malinche), and placing her within her culture,
her choices, and the tumultuous times in which she lived. The result is a
portrayal of Malintzin as a complex human being forced by circumstances to
confront change and adaptation in order to survive."--Susan M. Socolow, Emory
University "Camilla Townsend's text reads beautifully. She has a capacity to
express complex ideas in simple, elegant language. This book consists of an
interweaving of many strands of analysis. Malinche appears as symbol, as a
historical conundrum, and as an actor in one of history's most fascinating
dramas. The reader follows Malinche but all the while learns about the Nahuas'
world. It is a book that will be extremely valuable for classrooms but also
makes an important contribution to the academic literature."--Sonya LipsettRivera, professor of history, Carleton University
History of the Conquest of Mexico (Vol. 1-4) William Hickling Prescott
2020-05-17 "History of the Conquest of Mexico" in 4 volumes is one of the bestknown works by an American historian William Hickling Prescott. This carefully
crafted e-artnow ebook is formatted for your eReader with a functional and
detailed table of contents:_x000D_ VIEW OF THE AZTEC CIVILIZATION:_x000D_
Ancient Mexico_x000D_ Aztec Empire_x000D_ Judicial System_x000D_ Military
Institutions_x000D_ Mexican Mythology_x000D_ The Temples_x000D_
Astronomy_x000D_ Tezcucans_x000D_ Decline of their Monarchy..._x000D_ DISCOVERY
OF MEXICO:_x000D_ Spain under Charles V._x000D_ Colonial Policy_x000D_
Expeditions to Yucatan_x000D_ Hernando Cortés_x000D_ Conversion of the
Natives_x000D_ Great Battle with the Indians_x000D_ Christianity
introduced_x000D_ Voyage along the Coast_x000D_ Spaniards land in
Mexico..._x000D_ Account of Montezuma_x000D_ Spanish Encampment_x000D_ Plan of
a Colony_x000D_ Management of Cortés_x000D_ Foundation of Vera Cruz_x000D_
Conspiracy in the Camp_x000D_ The Fleet Sunk_x000D_ MARCH TO MEXICO:_x000D_
Republic of Tlascala_x000D_ Desperate Battles_x000D_ Decisive Victory_x000D_
Peace with the Republic_x000D_ Spaniards enter Tlascala_x000D_ Terrible
Massacre_x000D_ Ascent of the Great Volcano_x000D_ Entrance Into the
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Capital..._x000D_ RESIDENCE IN MEXICO:_x000D_ Description of the Capital_x000D_
Montezuma's Deportment_x000D_ Further Measures of Cortes…_x000D_ Montezuma
swears Allegiance to Spain_x000D_ Politic Conduct of Cortés_x000D_ Discontent
of the Troops_x000D_ Insurrection in the Capital_x000D_ Rising of the
Aztecs…_x000D_ EXPULSION FROM MEXICO:_x000D_ Desperate Assault on the
Quarters_x000D_ Storming of the Great Temple_x000D_ Death of Montezuma_x000D_
Retreat of the Spaniards_x000D_ Great Battle of Otumba_x000D_ War with the
surrounding Tribes_x000D_ Spaniards cross the Sierra…_x000D_ SIEGE AND
SURRENDER OF MEXICO:_x000D_ Arrangement at Tezcuco_x000D_ Battles at
Xochimilco_x000D_ Narrow Escape of Cortés_x000D_ Conspiracy in the Army_x000D_
Beginning of the Siege…_x000D_ Indian Flotilla defeated_x000D_ General Assault
on the City_x000D_ Successes of the Spaniards_x000D_ Termination of the
Siege…_x000D_ SUBSEQUENT CAREER OF CORTÉS:_x000D_ Submission of the
Country_x000D_ Rebuilding of the Capital_x000D_ Settlement of the
Country_x000D_ Christian Missionaries_x000D_ Voyages and Expeditions_x000D_
Cortés Returns to Spain_x000D_ Brilliant Reception of Cortés_x000D_ Cortés
revisits Mexico_x000D_ His Voyages of Discovery_x000D_ Final Return to
Castile_x000D_ Death of Cortés…
La Conquista de México Sofia Guadarrama 2019-12-17 Sofía Guadarrama Collado,
reconocida escritora de novelas históricas, entrega al lector La Conquista de
México, versión de los mexicas a 500 años del suceso que cambió la historia del
continente americano. El 8 de noviembre de 1519 Hernán Cortés entró por primera
vez a la ciudad isla de México Tenochtitlan en compañía de 450 europeos y
aproximadamente 6,000 soldados tlaxcaltecas, cholultecas, huexotzincas y
totonacas. A 500 años del suceso que cambió por completo la historia del
imperio mexica y todo el continente americano, Sofía Guadarrama Collado entrega
al lector La Conquista de México, la versión de los mexicas. Una novela que nos
acerca al otro lado de la historia colocando a los conquistadores en un plano
muy distante y nos ayuda a comprender a través de los ojos de Moctezuma,
Cuitláhuac y Cuauhtémoc lo que ellos mismos ignoraban y lo complejo que fue
vivir la inesperada aparición de una raza de hombres, animales, armamento,
lengua, costumbres, religión y una monarquía aterradoramente desconocidos. La
presente edición conmemorativa es una recopilación de las tres últimas novelas
de la heptalogía Grandes Tlatoanis del Imperio, escrita por Sofía Guadarrama
Collado, autora de la trilogía que ha vendido más de 100.000 ejemplares,
Enigmas de los dioses de México antiguo. ENGLISH DESCRIPTION Sofía Guadarrama
Collado, renowned writer of historical novels, brings us The Conquest of Mexico
The Mexicas' Version on the 500th anniversary of the event that changed the
history of the American continent. On November 8, 1519, Hernán Cortés set foot
for the first time on the Mexican island city of Tenochtitlán in the company of
450 Europeans and approximately 6,000 Tlaxcalteca, Cholulteca, Huexotzinca, and
Totonac soldiers. 500 years after the event that completely changed the history
of the Mexica empire and all of the American continent, Sofía Guadarrama
Collado brings readers The Conquest of Mexico: The Mexicas' Version. This novel
takes us to the other side of the story, placing the conquistadors on a distant
plane, and helping us to understand through the eyes of Moctezuma, Cuitláhuac,
and Cuauhtémoc that which they themselves didn't know and how complicated it
conquista-de-mexico-conquest-of-mexico-pasos-y-me

3/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 1, 2022 by guest

was to live through the unexpected appearance of a terrifyingly unfamiliar race
of men, animals, arms, language, customs, religion, and monarchy. This
commemorative edition is a compilation of the last three novels in the Great
Council of the Empire (Grandes Tlatoanis del Imperio) heptalogy, written by
Sofía Guadarrama Collado, author of the trilogy that has sold more than 100,000
copies: Mysteries of the Gods of Ancient Mexico (Enigmas de los dioses de
México antiguo).
History of the Conquest of Mexico with a Preliminary View of the Ancient
Mexican Civilization End the Life of the Conqueror Hernando Cortes William
Hickling Prescott 1844
Seven Myths of the Spanish Conquest Matthew Restall 2021-04-13 An update of a
popular work that takes on the myths of the Spanish Conquest of the Americas,
featuring a new afterword. Seven Myths of the Spanish Conquest reveals how the
Spanish invasions in the Americas have been conceived and presented,
misrepresented and misunderstood, in the five centuries since Columbus first
crossed the Atlantic. This book is a unique and provocative synthesis of ideas
and themes that were for generations debated or perpetuated without question in
academic and popular circles. The 2003 edition became the foundation stone of a
scholarly turn since called The New Conquest History. Each of the book's seven
chapters describes one "myth," or one aspect of the Conquest that has been
distorted or misrepresented, examines its roots, and explodes its fallacies and
misconceptions. Using a wide array of primary and secondary sources, written in
a scholarly but readable style, Seven Myths of the Spanish Conquest explains
why Columbus did not set out to prove the world was round, the conquistadors
were not soldiers, the native Americans did not take them for gods, Cortés did
not have a unique vision of conquest procedure, and handfuls of vastly
outnumbered Spaniards did not bring down great empires with stunning rapidity.
Conquest realities were more complex--and far more fascinating--than
conventional histories have related, and they featured a more diverse cast of
protagonists-Spanish, Native American, and African. This updated edition of a
key event in the history of the Americas critically examines the book's
arguments, how they have held up, and why they prompted the rise of a New
Conquest History.
Naval Power in the Conquest of Mexico C. Harvey Gardiner 2012-05-23 In this
account of the naval aspect of Hernando Cortés's invasion of the Aztec Empire,
C. Harvey Gardiner has added another dimension to the drama of Spanish conquest
of the New World and to Cortés himself as a military strategist. The use of
ships, in the climactic moment of the Spanish-Aztec clash, which brought about
the fall of Tenochtitlán and consequently of all of Mexico, though discussed
briefly in former English-language accounts of the struggle, had never before
been detailed and brought into a perspective that reveals its true
significance. Gardiner, on the basis of previously unexploited sixteenthcentury source materials, has written a historical revision that is as colorful
as it is authoritative. Four centuries before the term was coined, Cortés, in
the key years of 1520–1521, used the technique of "total war." He was able to
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do so victoriously primarily because of his courage in taking a gamble and his
brilliance in tactical planning, but these qualities might well have signified
nothing without the fortunate presence in his forces of a master shipwright,
Martin López. As the exciting story unrolls, Cortés, López, and the many other
participants in the venture of creating and using a navy in the midst of the
New World mountains and forests are seen as real personalities, not embalmed
historical stereotypes, and the indigenous defenders are revealed as complex
human beings facing huge odds. Much of the tale is told in the actual words of
the protagonists; Gardiner has probed letters, court records, and other
contemporary documents. He has also compared this naval feat of the Spaniards
with other maritime events from ancient times to the present. Naval Power in
the Conquest of Mexico as a book was itself the result of an interesting
combination of circumstances. C. Harvey Gardiner, as teacher, scholar, and
writer, had long been interested in Latin American history generally and
Mexican history in particular. During World War II, from 1942 to 1946, he
served with the U.S. Navy. As he relates: "One day in early autumn 1945, while
loafing on the bow of a naval vessel knifing its way southward in the Pacific a
few degrees north of the Equator, my thoughts turned to the naval side of the
just-ended conflict, and in time the question emerged, 'I wonder how the little
ships and the little men will fare in the eventual record?' Then, because I was
eager to return to my civilian life of pursuit of Latin American themes, the
concomitant question came: 'I wonder what little fighting ships and minor men
of early Latin America have been consigned to the oblivion of historical
neglect?' As I began later to rummage my way from Columbus toward modem times,
I seized upon the Mexican Conquest as the prime period with pay dirt for the
researcher in quest of the answer to that latter question."
The Aztec Image in Western Thought Benjamin Keen 1990 Encompass the sweep of
changing Western thought on the Aztecs from Cortes to the present.
History of the conquest of Mexico, with a preliminary view of the ancient
Mexican civilisation, and the life of the conqueror, Hernando Cortés William
Hickling Prescott 1850
Conquest Hugh Thomas 2013-04-16 Drawing on newly discovered sources and writing
with brilliance, drama, and profound historical insight, Hugh Thomas presents
an engrossing narrative of one of the most significant events of Western
history. Ringing with the fury of two great empires locked in an epic battle,
Conquest captures in extraordinary detail the Mexican and Spanish civilizations
and offers unprecedented in-depth portraits of the legendary opponents,
Montezuma and Cortés. Conquest is an essential work of history from one of our
most gifted historians.
Mexico, Aztec, Spanish and Republica,... and Notices of New Mexico and
California Brantz Mayer 1853
History of the Conquest of Mexico, with a Preliminary View of the Ancient
Mexican Civilization, and the Life of the Conqueror, Hernando Cortes William
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Hickling Prescott 1876
History of the Conquest of Mexico, with a Preliminary View of the Ancient
Mexican Civilization, and of the Life of the Conqueror, Hernando Cortes William
Hickling Prescott 1886
History of the Conquest of Mexico William H. Prescott 2010-12-01 "It is a
magnificent epic," said William H. Prescott after the publication of History of
the Conquest of Mexico in 1843. Since then, his sweeping account of Cortés's
subjugation of the Aztec people has endured as a landmark work of scholarship
and dramatic storytelling. This pioneering study presents a compelling view of
the clash of civilizations that reverberates in Latin America to this day.
"Regarded simply from the standpoint of literary criticism, the Conquest of
Mexico is Prescott's masterpiece," judged his biographer Harry Thurston Peck.
"More than that, it is one of the most brilliant examples which the English
language possesses of literary art applied to historical narration. . . . Here,
as nowhere else, has Prescott succeeded in delineating character. All the chief
actors of his great historic drama not only live and breathe, but they are as
distinctly differentiated as they must have been in life. Cortés and his
lieutenants are persons whom we actually come to know in the pages of Prescott. . . . Over against these brilliant figures stands the melancholy form of
Montezuma, around whom, even from the first, one feels gathering the darkness
of his coming fate. He reminds one of some hero of Greek tragedy, doomed to
destruction and intensely conscious of it, yet striving in vain against the
decree of an inexorable destiny. . . . [Prescott] transmuted the acquisitions
of laborious research into an enduring monument of pure literature."
The Concise Garland Encyclopedia of World Music: Africa ; South America,
Mexico, Central America, and the Caribbean ; The United States and Canada ;
Europe ; Oceania Ellen Koskoff 2008
Mexico, Aztec, Spanisch and Republican ... with a View of the Ancient Aztec
Empire and Civilization, a Historical Sketch of the Late War Brantz Mayer 1851
History of the Conquest of Mexico ; with a Preliminary View of the Ancient
Mexican Civilization ; and the Life of the Conqueror Hernando Cortés William
Hickling Prescott 1884
Chimalpahin's Conquest Susan Schroeder 2010-07-19 This volume presents the
story of Hernando Cortés's conquest of Mexico, as recounted by a contemporary
Spanish historian and edited by Mexico's premier Nahua historian. Francisco
López de Gómara's monumental Historia de las Indias y Conquista de México was
published in 1552 to instant success. Despite being banned from the Americas by
Prince Philip of Spain, La conquista fell into the hands of the seventeenthcentury Nahua historian Chimalpahin, who took it upon himself to make a copy of
the tome. As he copied, Chimalpahin rewrote large sections of La conquista,
adding information about Emperor Moctezuma and other key indigenous people who
participated in those first encounters. Chialpahin's Conquest is thus not only
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the first complete modern English translation of López de Gómara's La
conquista, an invaluable source in itself of information about the conquest and
native peoples; it also adds Chimalpahin's unique perspective of Nahua culture
to what has traditionally been a very Hispanic portrayal of the conquest.
Las conquistas de México y Yucatán Guillermo Goñi 2019-09-30 La conquista
española del siglo XVI es el tema más popular de la historia de México. Casi
cinco siglos después aún se mantiene la visión de que unos cuantos cientos de
aventureros españoles, basados en su valor y codicia, avasallaron a los indios
del altiplano central de México, ocupado entoces por personas acostumbradas a
la guerra. Esta imagen reduce el hecho a una gesta, heroica o etnocida, en la
que el valor de unos cuantos arrasó con la resistencia de casi todos.
Mexico, Aztec, Spanish and Republican Brantz Mayer 1854
The Mexican Mission Ryan Dominic Crewe 2019-06-30 Offers a social history of
the Mexican mission enterprise, emphasizing the centrality of indigenous
politics, economics, and demographic catastrophe.
History of the Conquest of Mexico: (XXIV, 308 p., [1] h. map. pleg.) William
Hickling Prescott 1844
The Conquest of Mexico William Hickling Prescott 1922 Printbegrænsninger: Der
kan printes 1 side ad gangen
Mexico, and the Life of the Conqueror Fernando Cortes William Hickling Prescott
1898
History of the Conquest of Mexico Prescott 1843
Martín López C. Harvey Gardiner 2014-07-15 In this study of the life of a
Spaniard who came to Mexico as a conquistador and remained as a civilian
citizen of New Spain, C. Harvey Gardiner gives his readers a fresh view of the
warfare between Spaniard and Indian and of the less dramatic processes of
colonization which established European culture in America. Conquest and
colonization, usually treated separately in the histories of the period, are
here shown as phases in the life of a man who was not conspicuous among the
conquerors, but was representative of the Spaniards of his generation who came
to the new world in search of opportunity. Martín López attained some
importance in the Mexican campaign as designer and builder of the brigantines
which figured importantly in the Spanish victory at Tenochtitlan. Upon
returning to civilian life, Lopez became one of the many conquistadors who
found the rewards for his services under Cortes inadequate and sought redress
in a long series of court battles. His career after the conquest brought him
little wealth, but touched upon many aspects of the political, social, and
economic life of the new country.
La interminable conquista de Mexico/ The Everlasting Conquest of Mexico Rius
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2007-11-30
The Conquests of Mexico and Peru William Prescott 2005-10-01 "It is a
magnificent epic," Prescott declared of his own work, the splendid History of
the Conquest of Mexico, after its publication in 1843, and indeed, it is still
hailed today as his masterpiece. Reverberating with hints of Greek tragedy and
classical drama, this is a sweeping and enthralling account of Spanish
conquistador Hernando Cort s's crushing of Montezuma and his Aztec empire.
Perhaps the most important work of Latin American history, it is "one of the
most brilliant examples which the English language possesses of literary art
applied to historical narration," raves Prescott biographer Harry Thurston
Peck. "All the chief actors of his great historic drama not only live and
breathe, but they are as distinctly differentiated as they must have been in
life." Also available from Cosimo Classics: History of the Conquest of Peru,
Prescott's companion volume about Pizarro's subjugation of the Incans.
Historian, writer, and scholar WILLIAM HICKLING PRESCOTT (1796-1859) was born
in Salem, Massachusetts. A regular contributor to the prestigious Boston
literary journal North American Review, he also authored numerous books of
history, including 1837's The History of the Reign of Ferdinand and Isabella
the Catholic, a critical and popular success in both America and Europe.
Nations of the World: Prescott, W. H. Mexico ... 2 v 1898
History of the conquest of Mexico, with a preliminary view of the ancient
Mexican civilization, and the life of the conqueror Hernando Cortez William
Hickling Prescott 1854
Encyclopedia of Latin American Theater Eladio Cortés 2003 Describes Latin
American theater from pre-Columbian times to the present, with sections on each
country and entries for playwrights, theaters, and cultural movements, placing
them within the context of international literature.
Mexico, Aztec, Spanish and Republican a Historical, Geographical, Political,
Statistical and Social Account of that Country from the Period of the Invasion
by the Spaniards to the Present Time, with a View of the Ancient Aztec Empire
and Civilization, a Historical Sketch of the Late War, and Notices of New
Mexico and California by Brantz Mayer 1852
History of the Conquest of Mexico. With a Preliminary View of the Ancient
Mexican Civilization and the Life of the Conqueror, Hernando Cortés. 8th Ed
William Hickling Prescott 1849
The Conquest of Mexico William Hickling Prescott 2020-12-17 "The Conquest of
Mexico" in 4 volumes is one of the best-known works by an American historian
William Hickling Prescott. Contents: VIEW OF THE AZTEC CIVILIZATION: Ancient
Mexico Aztec Empire Judicial System Military Institutions Mexican Mythology The
Temples Astronomy Tezcucans Decline of their Monarchy... DISCOVERY OF MEXICO:
Spain under Charles V. Colonial Policy Expeditions to Yucatan Hernando Cortés
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Conversion of the Natives Great Battle with the Indians Christianity introduced
Voyage along the Coast Spaniards land in Mexico... Account of Montezuma Spanish
Encampment Plan of a Colony Management of Cortés Foundation of Vera Cruz
Conspiracy in the Camp The Fleet Sunk MARCH TO MEXICO: Republic of Tlascala
Desperate Battles Decisive Victory Peace with the Republic Spaniards enter
Tlascala Terrible Massacre Ascent of the Great Volcano Entrance Into the
Capital... RESIDENCE IN MEXICO: Description of the Capital Montezuma's
Deportment Further Measures of Cortes… Montezuma swears Allegiance to Spain
Politic Conduct of Cortés Discontent of the Troops Insurrection in the Capital
Rising of the Aztecs… EXPULSION FROM MEXICO: Desperate Assault on the Quarters
Storming of the Great Temple Death of Montezuma Retreat of the Spaniards Great
Battle of Otumba War with the surrounding Tribes Spaniards cross the Sierra…
SIEGE AND SURRENDER OF MEXICO: Arrangement at Tezcuco Battles at Xochimilco
Narrow Escape of Cortés Conspiracy in the Army Beginning of the Siege… Indian
Flotilla defeated General Assault on the City Successes of the Spaniards
Termination of the Siege… SUBSEQUENT CAREER OF CORTÉS: Submission of the
Country Rebuilding of the Capital Settlement of the Country Christian
Missionaries Voyages and Expeditions Cortés Returns to Spain Brilliant
Reception of Cortés Cortés revisits Mexico His Voyages of Discovery Final
Return to Castile Death of Cortés…
History of the Conquest of Mexico William Hickling Prescott 1847
History of the Conquest of Mexico William Hickling Prescott 1865
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